
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

15th September 2023 

Dear Year Six Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR SIX: LEGOLAND TRIP 

 

I just wanted to remind you of the arrangements for the upcoming Legoland trip on Thursday 

28th September 2023. 

 

The arrangements are as follows: 

 date:   Thursday 28th September 

 depart Crosshall: 7:30am (children must be at school by 7:15am) 

 return to Crosshall: between 5:00pm and 6:00pm (dependent upon traffic) 

 

 Due to the early start, we are unable to provide a packed lunch.  Please provide your 

child with lunch and a drink.  However, if your child receives Free School Meals, a packed 

lunch will be provided. 

 Please ensure children have a full water bottle and 2-3 snacks 

 The children must wear complete school uniform, but can wear comfortable trainers.  All 

children must wear a top with the school logo on. 

 

Items not allowed: 

 pocket money 

 cameras – or other similar valuable personal items 

 mobile phones 

 
Should we have any concerns about your son/daughter’s behaviour, we will contact you to discuss 

his/her place on this or any other trip. We reserve the right to not take any child whose behaviour is 

considered in any way antisocial or unsafe. The school is required to undertake a risk assessment for all 

trips and visits.  We cannot allow any child to take part in an activity unless any risk involved is assessed 

as being low.  Details of the trips and our expectations will be conveyed to children via assemblies and 

during class time. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 
In School Medication 

Asthma: if your child is asthmatic, and therefore on the school asthma register, please ensure he/ she 

has their inhaler in school at all times.  He/ she will need their inhaler from home as this trip takes place 

out of school hours. 

Other medication:  if we normally keep medication in school for your child, please note that we will be 

taking it with us on this trip as it takes 

Travel Sickness:  if your child suffers from travel sickness please send a spare set of named clothes into 

school for this trip. 

 

 


